
 

 

 
3rd October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Consultation on admission arrangements 2026/2027 

  
Codsall Multi Academy Trust wishes to formally consult with you regarding 

Codsall Middle School’s admissions arrangements for 2026/2027. 

  

We are not proposing to make any material changes to the 
arrangements.  However, in accordance with the DfE’s 2021 statutory 

‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, we must consult once every seven 
years. Your opinions important to us and we are keen to receive your 

comments on the arrangements before they are formally approved.  

  

A full copy of the proposed admission arrangements is available on our 
website: Proposed Admission Arrangements 2026-2027 
 

The consultation will close on Thursday 14th November 2024. 
 

Please send your comments to: Mrs W Griffin via email at wg@codsall-

middle.staffs.sch.uk 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs K Reade 

Headteacher 
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